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We were in a sanitary bubble due to a direct contact with a “possible” positive case but this is not 
going to prevent us from celebrating Christmas 2020. We have been in quarantine for the past 7 days 
and I just got a call that was a negative test. It has been a long week inside of the house.  

As a church we were able to deliver many food baskets for people in need. Last night we had our 
online Christmas Celebration and many new contacts were made. The Church cannot gather in 
person but the Lord is allowing us to connect as, we should, via online.  

We want to express our gratitude to each one of you who is behind our family and ministry. We are 
looking forward to a great 2021, sharing the greatest story in the history of humankind. The story of 
Jesus, Emmanuel.  

Merry Christmas to you all!  
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